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Senator Waters, Larissa asked: 

Senator WATERS:  Were there discussions with the CEFC regarding the change to the CEIF? 

Dr de Brouwer:  I think that was raised on Monday. That is really a matter for the CEFC. 

Senator WATERS:  They said it was a matter for you—the department or the minister. 

Senator Sinodinos:  It does not sound like it was discussed with them. I do not know. 

Senator WATERS:  Would you take that on notice, please, Minister? 

Answer: 

I refer the Senator to the CEFC’s answer to Question on Notice 306 from the Supplementary 

Budget Estimates. 


